
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, November 13th, 2014. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Yesterday, during outdoor noon hour, a student reported observing a 

man exposing himself beyond the school fence. The incident is being 

investigated by the RCMP and they are providing additional patrols 

around the school today. As a precaution, students will remain indoors 

during morning recesses and noon hours on Thursday and Friday. All 

doors to the school will continue to be locked as usual and additional 

adults will be on supervision. Safety of the students is our top priority.  

If you have any information regarding this incident, please contact the 

RCMP at 523-4611.   

If you have any concerns regarding your child, please contact the school 

at 523-7152.   

We will update you as we receive additional information.   

  

Thank-you for your cooperation, 

 

Diane Wilson, Principal of Rexton Elementary School 
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